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The Village of Tinley Park is pleased to offer the new Tinley Park Messenger, a 
phone-based news delivery service. Calls will go out about every two weeks 
that contain short summaries of news across the village. 
 
Some residents were automatically added to the call list based on their 
application to receive a senior discount on their vehicle sticker. If you were 
automatically signed up for this service and would like to opt-out, or if you 
know of someone who would like to begin receiving calls, please email your 
full name and phone number to marketing@tinleypark.org. 
 
For instructions on how to sign up for the Tinley Park Messenger through the 
CodeRED system, please visit the new Tinley Park Messenger page on the 
Village website. 
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